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Chief Executive Officer 

 
2 Center Plaza, 14th Floor 
110 West Fayette Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21201 
 

 

TO CIVIL AUTHORITIES: The bearer of this letter has responsibilities related to providing 

essential services. Your assistance in permitting the bearer to perform his or her duties is 

appreciated. 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (“BGE”) is a utility company that provides gas and electric utility 

service to homes and businesses in Baltimore City and several surrounding Maryland counties.  Due 

to the evolving COVID-19 pandemic, state Governors and other elected officials have ordered 

statewide business closings, curfews, or stay at home orders in areas in which BGE operates (or in 

which employees and contractors reside), as well as in adjacent areas. In particular, on March 30, 2020, 

Governor Hogan issued an order providing that “[a]ll persons living in the State of Maryland are hereby 

ordered, effective as of 8:00 p.m. on March 30, 2020, to stay in their homes or places of residences.” 

 

Governor Hogan’s order specifically exempts and does apply to all businesses, organizations, 

establishments, and facilities that are “part of the critical infrastructure sectors identified by the U.S. 

Department of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency,” which 

includes the energy sector.   

 

By extension, affiliates, companies and contractors that provide materials and services to BGE are an 

essential part of BGE’s provision of utility service. The work of these affiliates, companies and 

contractors is essential and therefore must also continue to enable BGE to provide safe and reliable 

utility services to customers and critical facilities. 

 

We understand that governmental officials, including law enforcement, may question your ability to 

continue working. If stopped, present your ID and explain to law enforcement that you work for BGE 

in the provision of electrical and gas services, which is specifically exempted under the Governor’s 

order.  This letter should also be presented if supplemental verification is requested. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carim V. Khouzami 

BGE Chief Executive Officer 

 
 

  



[Contractor Letterhead] 

 

 

 

TO CIVIL AUTHORITIES: The bearer of this letter has responsibilities related to providing 

essential services. Your assistance in permitting the bearer to perform his or her duties is 

appreciated. 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

[Insert Contractor Employee Name and Home Address] is an employee of this organization.  Our 

company provides materials and services to Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (“BGE”), which are 

necessary for BGE to provide safe and reliable utility services to customers and critical facilities. The 

employee identified above is performing essential work related to BGE’s provision of utility services. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 


